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4th April 2025   
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Trip to Kingston Maurward 2025 

 
 
The Foundation Team have planned an exciting trip to Kingston Maurward Animal Park on 

Tuesday 13th May 2025. The animal park offers many Farmyard animals from ducks, 

pigs and sheep, to chickens, guinea pigs and bunnies.  

 
The charge for the farm and coach fare will be £7 per pupil. However, the PTFA have 
kindly agreed to sponsor this trip by £5 per child so that parents will only have to pay £2.   
 
As with all trips of this kind the Governing Body has adopted the Council Charging Policy.  
It is important to remember that we do not have separate funds available for such visits 
and without your support they would not take place.  If there is a lack of parental support 
for this trip it will have to be cancelled.  
 
 
Pipits and Wagtails will leave school at 9.15am and return to school around 2.30pm ready 
for collection at 3.15pm as normal.  Children should wear school uniform, but can wear 
trainers instead of school shoes.  If you would like your child to have a school packed 
lunch, please say yes on the Parentpay link when giving consent for the trip, if you do not 
choose this option then you will need to provide you child with a packed lunch from home. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Foundation Team 


